
College of Vocational Studies  11.05.2024 

University of Delhi 

Notice for Existing and Ex-Students  

Practical Examination for Computer Applications in Business 

The Practical examination of “Computer Applications in Business” of Sem IV for the students 

of B.com Hons. will be held on 17th May, 2024 at 8.30am in the Computer Lab. In case of 

any query, kindly contact the undersigned. 

Natasha Tageja 

(Natasha@cvs.du.ac.in) 

 

 

Dr. Ajay Kumar 

Teacher In-Charge 

Department of Commerce 

College of Vocational Studies 

 

 


